
Skwo:wech Bulletin February 9, 2024 
 

      
 

Bulletin Updates 
 

HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR SKWO:WECH FAMILIES! 

 

PAC Valentine’s Day Bake Sale – Wednesday, February 14th 

o 8:15am – 8:45am (or while quantities last) 

o Will be held at the courtyard 

o Baked goods needed, if you would like to donate please drop off at the school office on Tuesday, 

February 13th or at the bake sale on Wednesday, February 14th 

 

Choir Practice – Tuesday, February 13th 

o Choir will be held on Tuesday, February 13th (8:00-8:40) instead of February 14th so that students will be 
able to go to the bake sale happening in the morning on Valentine’s Day. We will not have choir on 
Wednesday, February 14th. 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! School Spirit Day – Wednesday, February 14th 

o Wear Red or White day 

o Please check with your child’s teacher regarding any special classroom events.  If you are sending 

Valentine cards, please ensure that there is a card for each student in the class. 

 

Yearbook Sale!  
o Orders for the 2023/24 Skwo:wech Elementary yearbook are open!  

o To order online, go to:  http://tinyurl.com/skwowechyearbook24 

o For personalized yearbook please request form from the school office.  Last day to order is Monday, February 26 

o Non-personalized yearbook order for online or paper form deadline is February 29 

 

http://tinyurl.com/skwowechyearbook24


 

 

Non-Instructional Day – Friday, February 16th 

o No school for students 
 

Family Day – Monday, February 19th 

o School closed  

 

PAC Meeting – Thursday, February 22nd 

o 7pm – in person 

 

Community/Family Reading – Friday, February 23  

o 8:50am – 9:15am 

 

Pink Shirt Day – Wednesday, February 28th 

o All members of our school community are invited to wear pink today! 

 
Student drop off  

o Please avoid parking at the end of Archer Street for the safety of our students when arriving and leaving 
the school. 

o We encourage whenever possible that families park your vehicle a short distance from the school and 
walk your child to the site. There is parking available along Devoy Street.  

o To help with the flow of traffic, we ask that families access School Street from Devoy Street (please avoid 
turning onto School Street off Richmond Street.) As noted, you can park along Devoy Street and walk 
your child to the building. 
 

        

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Happy Lunar New Year to our 

Skwo:wech Families! 
 



 

 

  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  
 
 
 

The Ministry of Education and Child Care, in partnership with adolescent Clinical 
Psychologist, Dr. Hayley Watson, will be hosting free virtual sessions on youth 

substance use for parents/guardians, caregivers and caring adults. Dr. Watson will 
provide valuable insights, practical tips, and resources to equip participants with the 
tools needed to guide their children and youth toward making positive choices when 

it comes to substance use. 

 

Register in advance due to limited capacity. Session dates are: 

 

 February 20, 6:00 – 7:30 pm PST - Click here to Register https: click to register 

 February 22, 6:00 – 7:30 pm PST – Click here to Register Click to register 

 February 28, 6:00 – 7:30 pm PST - Click here to Register click to register 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/substance-use-prevention-a-guide-for-parents-tickets-822979302247?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/substance-use-prevention-a-guide-for-parents-tickets-823165649617?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/substance-use-prevention-a-guide-for-parents-tickets-824013966957?aff=oddtdtcreator


  



 
 
 

 
 
o February menu are available online  

o Orders must be placed two business days before delivery. For example, for Monday’s 

lunch you must order by Wednesday. 

o If your child will be away from school and you did not cancel their lunch in time, 

please advise the office if you would like to arrange to pick up the lunch or if the 

school may donate the lunch to another child who might have forgotten their lunch. 

o If your child is away from school, you must cancel two days before their hot lunch 

delivery and email The Lunch Lady at  new.westminster@thelunchlady.ca   

 
 

           https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Fuel Up! School Lunch 
Program 

 

mailto:new.westminster@thelunchlady.ca
https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/


 
 

Do you need to connect with your child’s teacher? 
Please see contact information below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

• Mrs. Sharp – Div. 1 

  lsharp@sd40.bc.ca 

                             

• Mrs. Gibson – Div. 2  

  lgibson@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Bhatti – Div. 3  

 sbhatti@sd40.bc.ca 

   

• Mr. Stevens – Div. 4    

mastevens@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Hikida – Div. 5MO    

                 khikida@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mr. Bamford – Div. 6    

rbamford@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mr. Wong – Div. 7MO    

ddwong@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. MacLeod – Div. 8     

emacleod@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Lee – Div. 9    

 mlee@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Lacey – Div. 10    

slacey@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Toufic – Div. 11MO    

htoufic@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Tse – Div. 12   

 jtse@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Kamagianis – Div. 13    

dKamagianis@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Gong – Div. 14     

cgong@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Thompson/Ms. Pelka – Div. 15   

 jthompson@sd40.bc.ca /      

kpelka@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Stewart/Mr. Elves – Div. 16    

astewart@sd40.bc.ca / 

deleves@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Stephanie – Div. 17MO    

skwok@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Whyte – Div. 18    

swhyte@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Ballantyne – Div. 19    

vballantyne@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Mrs. Simpson – Div. 20    

jsimpson@sd40.bc.ca 

 

• Ms. Mattarollo – Div. 21MO    

bmattarollo@sd40.bc.ca 
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